








 

 

August 26, 2022 

 

 
Mr. Matt Culver, 

Boating & Waterways Program Coordinator, 

Brevard County Natural Resources Management Department 2725 

Judge Fran Jamieson Way 

Building A, Room 219 Viera, FL 32940 

 
 

RE: Grant application for additional land acquisition for the Florida Community Trust, 

Working Waterfronts Program. Additional Parcels for Acquisition: 24-36-35-1-25; 24-36-35-

30-1-28 and 240-36-35 *-R.1 (vacated alley) and 24-36-35-29-0-1-1.01 

 
Dear Mr. Culver: 

 
After your team’s outstanding presentation to the Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency (MIRA) Board of 

Directors, it is with great pleasure that I am pleased to provide this letter of support, on behalf of the MIRA 

Board for your above referenced grant application to the Florida Community Trust Working Waterfront 

Program.  

 

We deeply appreciate what the Florida Forever Program has accomplished in preserving the Merritt Island 

Griffis Landing Blue Crab Cove Working Waterfront. Approval of your grant application will provide for an 

incredibly outstanding  working waterfront capstone project, impacting restoration of the Lagoon, Lagoon 

Education, and lead to restoration of a healthy Working Waterfront. In addition, we see this project accelerating 

the working use of  the waterfront. We especially appreciate the 65,000+ community members, who have been 

involved with the Restore our Shores program to date.  

 

Our Board Members are very excited to see this project become a reality and are willing to engage in any 

way we can to help bring the  project about. The collaboration of the Florida Forever Working Waterfront 

Program, with the Brevard County Natural Resources Department, Brevard Zoo Restore our Shores 

Program, and the Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency, will form a great synergy, making a difference for 

generations.   

 

After reviewing the location of the properties adjacent to Griffis Landing (at 630 W. Merritt Island  Causeway), it 

is my pleasure to say that the referenced properties are within the Merritt Island Redevelopment Area and this 

project is in alignment with our Community Redevelopment Plan. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 321-454-6610 

 
  

 
Larry J. Lallo 

Executive Director, Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency  


